
 

 

 
 
16th January, 2023 
 
To, 
The Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 
(Scrip Code: 539946)                                                                        ISIN: INE217E01014 
 
Subject: Disclosures received under Regulation 29(1) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares       

and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011 
 
Ref: M/s Bazel International Limited 
 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
This is with reference to the above subject, the company has received the disclosures under 
Regulation 29(1) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011 
from M/s Veneet Capital Services Private Limited regarding acquisition of 91,000 Equity Shares 
of the Company from M/s Durgesh Merchants Limited. 
 
This is for your information and records. Kindly take note of the same.  
 
Thanking You, 
 
For Bazel International Ltd. 
 
 
 
Preeti Puri 
(Company Secretary and Compliance Officer) 
Office Add.: II-B/20, First Floor, 
Lajpat Nagar, New Delhi-110024 
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